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Dear Families   

  
 
 
 
 

Dear Families, 
 
Thank you to all our parents who attended our Cyber Safeguarding evening this week. It was very 
well attended with parents from Reception class to Y6. Although the feedback from a lot of parents 
was that it really made them feel worried and concerned about the dangers online, they also fed 
back how incredibly informative it was. We will be inviting the police back to do this again and I 
strongly recommend if you missed it this time to attend next time. Personally, I have attended so 
many of these talks as an educator, but as a parent I still gain something from everyone as the 
changes in technology are rapid.  
 
 
 
In more lovely news, this week 3 new ipads per classroom were delivered to our school and focus 
education have been into set them up. HUGE thank you to the PTA who have funded these, we 
are so grateful. Our children cannot wait to get them into class and start using them for 
intervention work, researching leading questions and much more. I will have photographs for our 
next week edition of Parklife.  
 
 
 
Last week we had our first Y6 netball friendly with St James. They played well but unfortunately 
lost both matches. On the hand, the Y6 girls then went on to play a football tournament – winning 
three matches and drawing one. This means they are through to the quarter final - Well Done! 
 
 
I hope you all have a lovely weekend, 
 
 
Mrs Gayle Fletcher 
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School News 

 

Uniform 
White Polo Shirt 

White Shirt/Blouse 

Navy Blue Jumper/Cardigan/Sweatshirt 

 

Grey Shorts 

Grey Trousers 

Grey Skirt 

Grey Pinafore Dress 

Blue Gingham Dress/Playsuit 

 

Grey socks  

White socks 

Black, plain trainers (no bright logos or insignia)  

Black shoes 

 

PE  

Navy blue Joggers/leggings 

Navy blue shorts/cycling shorts 

House T-Shirts (plain colour) 

Navy Blue Sweatshirt 

Black Trainers/Daps 

Swimming costume (one piece) Swimming trunks/shorts (No baggy shorts) ideally Navy/Black 

 

All of this can be both school logo or shop bough 
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Class News 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                    
 
 
 

 

 

Last week, we showed you the photos from the talk given to us by Shackleton expert, Mr. Blackler. He 

was kind enough to leave us the interactive exhibit that he designed and made to show film footage 

of the Endurance expedition. It is installed in a camera that is from the same era as the expedition 

and is similar to the one actually used. We each had a turn to watch the footage and listen to the 

sound effects, voice recordings and commentary that really made the events come alive. 
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Art Week 

In our English ‘Talk for Writing’ this term, we have been learning the story called ‘The Papaya that 

Spoke’.  For our writing focus for the story, we are learning about the features we could use to 

help use describe characters.  These features are, using adjectives to describe appearances, said 

verbs to show their character by the way they speak and finally, character actions (verbs) to show 

how they behave.  We have been combining our skills to edit and improve a short piece of text to 

add more description for the characters and bring them to life.  We hope you like them! 

We did some modelled writing beforehand, 

where we reminded ourselves of our character 

description toolkit and shared some ideas on 

whiteboards for each sentence. 

The children had so many great ideas and 

ambitious language, that I was spoiled for 

choice! 
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This week in Year 4, we have been drawing and labelling the parts of the water cycle. The 

children have been learning about the processes of evaporation and condensation and what 

causes this to happen.  
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We have had great fun making our own printing tiles out of cardboard and collage materials.  We 

then used them to make a collaborative class fabric print.  “I enjoyed making our tiles” Maria.  “I 

had fun making the print with everyone” Ethel. “ I love the finished print” Molly.    “ I enjoyed 

making it with my friends” Alannah. 
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In Red Class we have been learning to retell the story – We’re going on a bear hunt.  We 

have loved learning this story.  I expect that you have heard it lots at home too!! 

We used Forest School to inspire our story retell.  We had to go over it, under it and 

through it. 

Can you find somewhere in our local environment at the weekend to retell the story? 

 

          



   
 

Together we can! 
 

Diary Date   

 
 
 

Planned activities are listed below.   
Please note that these are subject to change and additional activities will be added in due course. 

 
Monday 5th February   Y4 swimming 
Monday 5th February   Children’s Mental Health Week (until Friday 9th February) 
Tuesday 6th February   Safer Internet Day 
Tuesday 6th February   3:30-7:30pm Parent Consultations – POSTPONED to TERM 4* 
Wednesday 7th February   3:30-6:30pm Parent Consultations – POSTPONED to TERM 4* 
Friday 9th February   Mid-year attainment and progress summary reports to parents 
Monday 12th – 16th February  Half Term 
Monday 19th February   Y4 swimming (last session) 
Monday 26th February   Y5 swimming starts 
Tuesday 27th February   3:40-7:30pm Parent Consultations* 
Wednesday 28th February   3:40-6:00pm Parent Consultations* 
Friday 1st March    Sherborne Class Assembly 
Monday 4th March   Y5 swimming 
Thursday 7th March   World Book Day 
Monday 11th March   Y5 swimming 
Wednesday 13th March   3:30-4:00pm Open Classrooms 
Friday 15th March    Blue Class Assembly 
Monday 18th March   Y5 swimming 
Monday 18th March   RE Week 
Monday 18th March   Easter Celebration TBC 
Monday 25th March-Friday 5th April  Easter Holidays 
Monday 8th April    Y5 swimming 
Monday 15th April   Y5 swimming 
Friday 19th April    Yellow Class Assembly 
Monday 22nd April   Y5 swimming 
Monday 29th April   Y5 swimming 
Friday 3rd May    Purple Class Assembly 
Monday 6th May    Bank Holiday (school closed) 
Monday 13th May    Y6 SATS Week 
Monday 13th May    Y5 swimming 
Friday 17th May    Green Class Assembly 
Monday 20th May    Y5 swimming 
Monday 27th – 31st May   Half Term 
Monday 3rd June    RE Week 
Monday 3rd June    Y4 Multiplication Tables Check Week 
Monday 3rd June    Y5 swimming 
Monday 10th June   Y1/2 Phonic Screening Check Week 
Monday 10th June   Y4 Multiplication Tables Check Week 
Monday 10th June   Y5 swimming 
Friday 14th June    Red Class Assembly 
Monday 17th June   Y5 swimming – moved to Wed 19th June 
Wednesday 19th June   Y5 swimming 
Monday 24th June   Y5 swimming 
Friday 28th June    Orange Class Assembly 
Friday 28th June    9:30am, Y4-Y6 Swimming Gala at Cheltenham College 
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Monday 1st July    Y5 swimming (last session) 
Wednesday 3rd July   2:30-3:00pm Open Classrooms 
Friday 5th July    Annual Reports home to parents 
Monday 8th July    Y6 PGL Week 
Friday 19th July    Y6 Leavers’ Assembly 
Monday 22nd July    INSET Day – school closed to pupils 
Tuesday 23rd July    Summer Holidays 
 
 
 

 

Term dates and events in the diary can be found here: Naunton Park Primary School - Calendar 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Cyber Safety information 
 

PC Simon Williams from Gloucestershire Constabulary led a very informative session to parents, staff and our 

safeguarding governor on Tuesday evening about keeping safe on computers and mobile devices.  The 

feedback from the session has been immensely positive, with parents finding the information very useful in 

supporting their child/ren at home to be safe on line and be aware of the dangers faced these days. 

 

 

 

PC Simon Williams shared some posters with parents that 

he has found to be very informative for parents.  These 

are posters that we publish on our own website and add 

to regularly.   

 

These posters can be viewed here: 

Naunton Park Primary School - Wake Up Wednesday 

 

 
 
Websites shared by PC Simon Williams that provide parents with further support and more information were 
handed out in a leaflet and are listed below: 
 

General support and advice 

• UK Safer Internet Centre Parents and Carers - UK Safer Internet Centre 

• South West Grid for Learning SWGfL Magazine | SWGfL 
 

Gaming 

• Safer Internet Centre guide Gaming - UK Safer Internet Centre 

• Common Sense Media  Game Reviews, Kids Games | Common Sense Media 

• Ask About Games  Home (askaboutgames.com) 

• Geek Dad   Gaming Archives - GeekDad 
 

Apps 

• Safer Internet Centre guide Social media guides - UK Safer Internet Centre 

• South West Grid for Learning Online Safety Guidance for Parents | SWGfL 

• Internet Matters  Social media advice hub | Internet Matters 
 

Bullying 

• Safer Internet Centre  Online Bullying - UK Safer Internet Centre 

• Anti-Bullying Alliance  Anti-Bullying Alliance 

https://www.nauntonpark.gloucs.sch.uk/page/?title=Calendar&pid=48
https://www.nauntonpark.gloucs.sch.uk/page/?title=Wake+Up+Wednesday&pid=258
https://saferinternet.org.uk/guide-and-resource/parents-and-carers
https://swgfl.org.uk/magazine/
https://saferinternet.org.uk/online-issue/gaming-2
https://www.commonsensemedia.org/game-reviews
https://www.askaboutgames.com/
https://geekdad.com/category/gaming/
https://saferinternet.org.uk/guide-and-resource/social-media-guides
https://swgfl.org.uk/resources/online-safety-guidance-for-parents/
https://www.internetmatters.org/resources/social-media-advice-hub/
https://saferinternet.org.uk/online-issue/online-bullying
https://anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/
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• ENABLE Anti-bullying  untitled (eun.org) 

• Cybersmile Foundation  Parents – Cybersmile 
 

Live Streaming 

• South West Grid for Learning Parenting in a digital age: Body image and your child | SWGfL 

• Internet Matters  Entertainment & Search Engine Safety - Internet Matters 

• Parents Guide for YouTube Kids YouTube For Families Help (google.com) 
 

www.reportharmfulcontent.com has been designed to assist everyone in reporting harmful content online. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Class Ready Respect Safe Effort Persistence 
Commitment 

YR  
Daphne Berry 

BenjaminTe Huna 
Leo Harding 

Y1 Rupert Burns 
Jaxon Burns 

Molly Gracie 
Nelly Otter 

Y2 Scarlett Hopley 
Ella Holdroyd 

Archie Cox 
Daisy Ramiraz 

Y3 Mahrus Alan 
William Hough 

Jessica Dodd 
Finn Morgan 

Y4 Nicoloz Woodcock-
Tatishvili 

Zach de Kyser Isaac 

Otis Cleaver 
Primrose Hollick 

Y5 Izabella Naullsz 
Maddie Eckford 

Zeke Jabbar 
Jack Gillingham 

Y6 Dexter McCarthy 
Florence South  

Alex Hall 
Noah Williams 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  
 

 

 
 

http://enable.eun.org/c/document_library/get_file?uuid=ae6d03db-48c2-4987-97a1-23b1a52139ec&groupId=4467490
https://www.cybersmile.org/advice-help/category/advice-parents
https://swgfl.org.uk/magazine/picture-perfect-body-image-and-your-child/
https://www.internetmatters.org/parental-controls/entertainment-search-engines/
https://support.google.com/youtubekids/#topic=12970520
http://www.reportharmfulcontent.com/

